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Existing pilot programs in other nations have so far shown that basic income does not 

negatively impact job-seeking behavior, and can in fact improve employment figures. 

Until employers are able or willing to pay a real living wage, basic income can provide 

dignity and agency to struggling families. I believe that this pilot program is a worthy 

experiment. 


